
Welcome to our public consultation

Thank you for taking the time to attend this exhibition for 
the proposed Killean Wind Farm. The event initiates the 
second round of pre-application consultation on this wind 
farm proposal that we are developing on the Killean Estate, 
approximately 2 km east of Tayinloan in Argyll and Bute. 
RES believes in meaningful and effective consultation, and 
we aim to engage early with the local community and key 
stakeholders in order to facilitate constructive consultation. 
At our previous exhibition in November 2023 we presented 
our early stage plans to the community to seek feedback 
and identify any issues and concerns, as well as benefits and 
opportunities, to consider when developing and refining the 
design and delivery of the proposal. 
The purpose of this exhibition is to update the public on the 
design, explain the changes that have been made since the 
November 2023 public exhibition and consultation period, and 
answer any questions.

A range of information is shared, including the updated site 
layout, environmental considerations, the likely turbine 
delivery route and community benefits. 
In addition, we have provided visualisations comprising 
wirelines to help give an impression of how the site design and 
layout has evolved since the first exhibition in November 2023.
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This exhibition forms part of our pre-application 
consultation and is designed to give you the  
opportunity to: 
• learn more about the proposal 
• discuss any questions or views with our project team 
• provide written feedback to RES on the proposal. 
Please take time to read the exhibition information 
provided and talk to our project team about any questions 
that you may have. All consultation feedback submitted 
to RES will be reviewed by the project team prior to 
submitting a planning application.


